
A pirate’s life for me! 
This term we will be focusing much of our 
English and topic work on Plymouth’s sea-
faring history and pirates. 

We started the term with a trip on the land train in 
order to find out about Plymouth’s important 

relationship with the sea, both past and present, and hope to go on a number 
of other trips relating to our topic.  

Letters about further trips will follow soon.  

Remember: No jewellery please.  
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Class 2 News 
Welcome back, Class 2 - I hope you all had a lovely summer.
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Well done 
everyone who took 
part in the 
library’s Summer 
Reading 
Challenge! 

New school 
uniform or PE kit? 
Please make sure 
everything is 
named. 

PE will be on 
Tuesday and 
Thursday 
afternoons. 
Please ensure that 
your child has the 
correct PE kit on 
these days.

HOMEWORK 
will be set every day 

and homework folders 
should be returned to 
school each morning.

1
READING 

- at least 10 minutes 
every evening, please, 

plus 5 minutes 
practising sounds and 
high frequency words.

2
SPELLINGS 

will be given out every 
Monday ready for a test 

on Friday.  Please 
practise spelling your 
high frequency words, 

too.

3


